“Raindrops Keep
Falling on My Head”

(But this shouldn’t happen in our church)

Our Church Roof is over 50 years old
.| and needs to be replaced!

H Zkemn TG EKKAnGiag pag givar dvw
Twv 50 gTWV Kai Xperdderon aAAayn!

$250,000 is approximately needed
for the project!

$250,000 mrepitrou xpeialovral
yia 1o £pyo!

Since last year our community has been working hard and
raised $94,000. Now is time to complete the project. We ask
that you look in your heart and offer generously. Please
contact the Church Office to make a pledge or donation.

ATr6 TEPUOT N KOIVOTNTO HOG EXEI EPYOOOEi OKANPA Kal EXEI
ouykevipwoer  $94,000. Twpa nNABe o0 KapodS va
mwpayparotroindei To €pyo. MNMapakaAoupe va EPWTNOETE TV
Kapdlidh 00¢ KOOI vO  TTPOCQPEPETE  YEVVAIOOWPOQ.
Emkoivwvioere pe 10 [pageio TG EKkAnciog va
OUPTTANPWOETE KAPTU UTTOOXECEWG I VO KAMETE HIa dwpEd.

Your donation is much needed - H rpoo@opd cag gival avaykaia.




